
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 1, 2008 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   8th ALD. DIST. - FILE #080919 

         INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON  

         WEST BECHER STREET AND 

         SOUTH 25TH STREET 

         

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

 

c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 1, 2008 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   4th ALD. DIST. - FILE #080919 

         INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON  

         NORTH BROADWAY AND 

         EAST ST PAUL AVENUE 

         

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

This traffic control will be installed at the request of the Historic Third Ward Association due to 

their concerns related to pedestrian crossings at the intersection to the Milwaukee Market. 

Legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to 

install the above-captioned traffic control. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 1, 2008 

 

Honorable Joe Davis, Sr. 

Alderman, 2nd Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   2nd ALD. DIST. - FILE # 080919 

         INSTALL STOP SIGNS ON NORTH 

         67TH STREET AT WEST FIEBRANTZ AVENUE 

   

Dear Alderman Davis: 

 

A review of the intersection of West Fiebrantz Avenue and North 67th Street has revealed the 

need to change the present yield control to a stop control, based on crash data received from 

the Milwaukee Police Department, which indicates an increase in accidents at this intersection. 

 

We therefore, in the interest of public safety, recommend the installation of the above-captioned 

traffic control. 

  

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that 

you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 



c:  City Clerk-Public Safety 

 


